

TOWN OF LEDYARD CONNECTICUT

741 Colonel Ledyard Highway Ledyard, Connecticut 06339-1551 (860) 464-3203 towncouncil@ledyardct.org

June 29, 2023

Mr. Brandon Graber Board of Education 42 Church Hill Road Ledyard, Connecticut 06339

Dear Mr. Graber:

Thank you for your interest to serve on the Committee to Review the Budget Process. You were among three candidates the Board of Education submitted for consideration. Unfortunately, the make-up of the Committee only called for two Board of Education representatives.

In making appointments the Town Council worked to ensure the Committee was appropriately representative. Although the selection was a difficult one, other candidates were chosen for this short-term (4-month) assignment.

Your commitment to the town is of significant value and we encourage you to attend their Committee to Review the Budget Process meetings as they our open to the community, and your experience and input would be appreciated.

Sincerely

Kevin J. Dombrowski

Chairman